March 2, 2023
Dear Chair Wiklund, Chair Liebling, and members of the committee,
I am writing to express my support for Representative Smith's HF 1884 proposal that aims to establish a psychedelic task force in Minnesota. This is an important step towards advancing our understanding and use of psychedelics in a safe and responsible manner.
I am board-approved psychiatrist by the Minnesota Board of Medical Practice and hold certifications from leading academic and research institutions in this field, including the California Institute of Integral Studies (as a certified psychedelic-assisted psychotherapist) and the Multidisciplinary Association for Psychedelic Studies (as a certified MDMA-assisted psychotherapist). I have participated as a research therapist and co-facilitator in the MAPS Phase-3 MDMA-assisted psychotherapy trials and can attest to the therapeutic power of this medicine with adults struggling with the severe and devastating effects of PTSD.
In general, psychedelics have shown great promise in treating various mental health conditions, including depression, anxiety, and PTSD. However, their use must be carefully guided by scientific research and expert guidance to ensure that they are used safely and effectively.
The proposed task force would bring together experts in various fields, including medicine, psychology, and law enforcement, to develop a comprehensive plan for the safe use of psychedelics in Minnesota. This would include developing protocols for screening and monitoring patients, training healthcare providers, and establishing guidelines for the distribution and use of these substances. 
I believe that the establishment of a psychedelic task force would not only help improve mental health outcomes for Minnesotans but also serve as a model for other states to follow. 
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Dr. Juan Pablo Galindo, D.O.

